
SWISS ALPINE FISH 

LOSTALLO – 6558 - SWITZERLAND 

DEMONDION KEVIN 

FARM MANAGER 

Le 24.03.2021 a Lostallo 

 

Subject: Letter of recommendation MAT. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge the work done by MAT as a supplier to our 
company. 

MAT has worked efficiently and punctually to meet our last-minute requests during the COVID 
period. They are a dynamic, hardworking, organized, punctual and discreet company. 

In addition, they demonstrate a dedication to producing the most functional installation 
possible for the system requested. 

Manager of operations, Barış Mutkilioglu did a very good job in term of management of the 
project and general knowledge. 

I sincerely believe that MAT will be able to accomplish the tasks and provide the work 
requested and, for all the reasons mentioned, I can only recommend them. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me for further information. 

Yours sincerely. 

 

DEMONDION KEVIN 

SWISS ALPINE FISH 


